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PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT CONCERNING 

Kirkwood House Nursing Home 

202 Main Street 

Wakefield, MA 01880 

On November 21, 2018, notification of a proposed change in ownership of the out-of-service 

nursing home beds that were previously operated at Kirkwood House Nursing Home, 202 Main 

Street, Wakefield, MA 01880 was submitted to the Department of Public Health, Division of 

Health Care Facility Licensure and Certification. Emanuel Development Corporation 

(“Applicant”), if deemed suitable by the Department, intends to purchase the out-of-service 

nursing home beds from the current owner. There will be no changes in the bed capacity or the 

services provided by the out-of-service Kirkwood House Nursing Home beds. A public hearing 

may be requested upon petition by any group of ten adults. Such petition shall include the name, 

address and signature of each adult and designate one member as the representative of the group. 

Written comments concerning the Applicant’s ability to provide quality long-term care services 

and petitions for a public hearing may be addressed to the offices of the Department of Public 

Health, Division of Health Care Facility Licensure and Certification, Suitability Review Office, 

99 Chauncy Street, 11th Floor, Boston, MA 02111, or by email to HFLLicenseAction@state.ma.us, 

for a period of 14 days following this publication.  
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